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From: Charles Kim

Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 2:13 PM

To: Dwayne Bolton

Cc: Randall Higa; Michelle Thomas_
Subject: CA IOUs comment letter to DOE on Improving DOE's process
Attachments: DRAFT Regulatory Reform Comments 5July2017_v2 0_CLEAN.DOCX

Dear Mr. Bolton,
CA |OUs prepared the attached comment letter in response to DOE’s RFI (currently, we are circulating the attached for
approvals). DOE is seeking inputs for implementing the Executive Order 13771: achieve meaningful regulation burden

reduction while continuing to meet DOE’s statutory responsibilities in accordance with the Energy Policy and
Conservation Act of 1975.

We are providing some helpful ways to improve DOE’s processes; see attached. We are also commending DOE for all
great works, especially on energy conservation efforts.

| expect all CA IOUs will sign the attached document. The due date to the DOE is 7/14.
If you have any concerns or questions, would you please let me know?
Have a wonderful day!

Charles J. Kim, P.E.

Sr. Engineer
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